
   

  
  

                  
    

                   
                 

   

  
   

  

                
         

                     
                        

                      
                      

 
  

 

From: Cathy Monkman [mailto:clerk@marketbosworth-pc.gov.uk] 

S nt: 06 February 2020 16:12 
To: Planning Policy 

Subj  ct:   Newbold Verdon  Neighbourhood Plan  

For  the  attention  of  Kirstie  Rea,  Planning  Policy  Manager  

Thank you for your letter of 22 January 2020 regarding the 'Notification of Publicity of the Newbold Verdon 
Neighbourhood Plan', final submission. 

I write on behalf of Market Bosworth Parish Council simply to say that the Council supports the Newbold Verdon 
Neighbourhood Plan as submitted and wishes the Newbold Verdon team well in respect of adoption and progression 
of the Plan. 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs Cathy Monkman 
Parish Clerk 

Market Bosworth Parish Council, Parish Council Office, Parish Hall, Park Street, Market Bosworth, CV13 0LL. Tel: 
01455 291867. Website: www.marketbosworth-pc.gov.uk 

This email (including any enclosures and attachments) may contain confidential information and may be privileged. If you are not the intended 
addressee you may not use, forward, copy or disclose any information contained in this message. If you have received this email in error, please 
advise the sender immediately and delete this email. Market Bosworth Parish Council accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage which may 
be caused by software viruses or interception/interruption of this email. Consider the environment, save paper and only print this email if necessary. 
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